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Circular Letter No. 17-1709 
 
 
RE: MWCIA Newly Adopted Articles and Bylaws 
 
The Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association, Inc. (MWCIA) held its 
Annual meeting on Tuesday, April 25, 2017. At this meeting, members voted to adopt 
MWCIA’s revised Articles and Bylaws. The updated Association Articles of Incorporation 
were subsequently filed with the Minnesota Secretary of State’s office on April 25, 2017.   
 
The newly adopted Articles and Bylaws are available to view on our website at 
www.mwcia.org.To access these documents please click here.    
 
Any questions you may have concerning this item can be directed to Kathleen Peterson 
at 952-897-6420 or by emailing her at kathleen.peterson@mwcia.org.   
 
  

https://www.mwcia.org/
https://www.mwcia.org/
/ArticlesAndBylaws

